
Diane Stoddard 

From: SCOTT, MICHAEL R [ms4602@att.com]

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 11:03 AM

To: Diane Stoddard

Subject: Lawrence, Kansas VRAD placement issue

Attachments: U verse Cabinet Information.pptx
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Diane, 
  
Attached is information I’ve put together to help explain VRAD size, noise emission, safety 
compliance issues, etc.   
  
The VRAD cabinet in question is an ALP-448US in a Purcell cabinet. It is placed in the public 
ROW and is not on the private landowner’s property. 
  
We are not aware of any safety issues in Kansas nor of any issues at all companywide with 
our VRADs at this time.  We’ve installed 63 VRADs in Lawrence and have had no complaints 
with their installation, safety, etc.   
  
Thanks. 
  
  
Mike Scott 
AT&T Kansas Legislative and External Affairs 
220 SE 6th St., Room 500 
Topeka, KS  66603 
(office) 785-276-8514 
(cell) 785-424-0701 
  
  
  


